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Hi Committee, 

Having been a local resident of Milperra since 1980 

I am concerned about the local university being bulldozed and turn into high density housing, 

this land was granted under an educational purpose zoning, I believe the existing Infrastructure 

should be utilised for above learning purposes. Having been a student at Milperra primary 

school, then onto east hills boys high till 1986, for me it makes perfect sense to relocate these 

both the out of date boys and girls schools to the much more modern university grounds, 

basically a walk up start with plenty of off street parking, possibly selling some land for housing 

to be built along ashford ave from Milperra reserve to the M5, the old school grounds could be 

developed for housing with two local railway stations nearby and easily accessible , just my 2 

cents worth, thankyou for your time 

 

Concerned resident 

Darren Webb 


